
 

 
 
 
 
 
Date: 03 June 2025 
 
For: DLSU-D Community 
 
From: (SGD) Johnatan G. Villa 
 OIC, Security Officer 
 
Re: Implementation of Campus Traffic Management and Regulations 
 

 
Warm Greetings in St. La Salle! 
 
De La Salle University – Dasmariñas remains committed to ensuring the safety, security, and 
convenience of all individuals on campus. In our ongoing efforts to enhance traffic management, 
optimize vehicle flow, and foster a safer pedestrian environment, the following traffic regulations 
will be implemented within the campus premises, effective June 9, 2025. 
 

 Gate 4 is for vehicle entry only, while Gate 2 is exclusively for vehicle exit. Gate 3 handles 
both vehicle entry and exit. Pedestrians should use Gates 1 and 3 only. 

 To facilitate two-way traffic flow on Acacia Avenue, parking will no longer be 
permitted along its stretch. 

 Dropping off or picking up passengers is strictly prohibited on Acacia Avenue. Pedestrians 
are also advised to avoid walking along Acacia Avenue. 

 The route from the CBA building towards POLCA remains one-way only, parking will no 
longer be permitted along its stretch.. 

 Lake Avenue is primarily for pedestrians. Vehicle traffic and parking are generally prohibited, 
with a few exceptions. 

 Vehicles must only park in clearly marked designated parking slots. Parking is on a first-
come-first-serve basis. 
o ADG, JFH, PCH, COS and Chapel parking areas are reserved exclusively for university 

employees. 
o Parking areas located between Gate 1 and Gate 4, and between Gate 1 and Gate 2, are 

specifically for students and visitors. 
o GMH, CBA and ULS parking areas are reserved exclusively for university employees. 
o POLCA, GDO, OVAL and back of Security Office are specifically for students and 

visitors. 
o Designated motorcycle parking areas are located near Gate 1, beside ICTC, near the 

Security Office, and in the ULS parking zone. 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 The existing campus speed limit of 20 kph remains strictly enforced. 
 Idling, loud muffler, lowered vehicles, heavily tinted windows and blowing of horns are 

strictly prohibited within the university premises. 
 All drivers are required to strictly follow traffic signs, regulations and directives from security 

personnel. 
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the 
General Services Office at gso@dlsud.edu.ph and/or securityofficer@dlsud.edu.ph  
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued cooperation as we work together to enhance our 
campus environment. 
 
 
Noted by: 
 
(SGD) Mr. Frederick Godinez 
Director, General Services Office 
 
 
Endorsed by: 
 
(SGD) Br. Fernando I. Sanding, FSC 
OIC, Vice President for Administrative Services 
 
 
Approved by: 
 
(SGD) Dr. Sonia M. Gementiza 
Chief Administrative Officer 
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